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Chatham County Police Department Asking for Public’s Help in Search for Missing Man 
 
Chatham County, GA (February 11, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is asking 
for the public’s help as they search for a missing man. 
 
Twenty-year-old Alexander Gaylor was last seen leaving a residence around 7 a.m. this 
morning. He was driving a beige, 1999 Lincoln Town Car with an unknown license tag. Family 
members have reason to be concerned about Gaylor’s wellbeing, and officers are working to 
locate him as quickly as possible. 
 
Anyone with information about Gaylor’s whereabouts should call Chatham County Police at 
912-652-6920. 
 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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